
 

June 23rd, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Thank you to our Grade 3 students and teachers for preparing a heartfelt Year End Liturgy for 

our Grade 8 students!  We are looking forward to our Grade 8 Graduation taking place at St. 

Max on Monday, June 26th, 2023.  We also wish our Grade 7 students a safe and fun trip to 

Niagara Falls on Tuesday. 

Please see below for important information regarding the week of Monday, June 26th, 2023 at 

Holy Spirit CES. 

25th Anniversary Celebration 

We would like to thank Bishop Boissonneau for celebrating our 25th Anniversary Mass with our 

school community on Monday.  A special thanks as well to our distinguished guests, alumni 

staff, students and families who were able to join us for the events throughout the day.  A thank 

you to all of our committees and students for their hard work in making our 25th Anniversary 

mural, class banners and more. 

I would also like to thank our Catholic School Council for their efforts in organizing our 25th 

Anniversary School BBQ. 

Our classroom banners pictured below will be going into our new time capsule, along with items 

from our 1st and 10th year time capsules which were displayed for this special event. 

                                 

                          



 

Hot Lunch Has Come to An End 

A reminder to all families that our hot lunch program has now come to an end.  We would like to 

thank our Hot Lunch Committee for organizing another successful year.  We would also like to 

thank our families for their support of the program! 

Year End Food Drive 

As the summer months approach, the Aurora Food Drive is in need of donations.  We are 

asking our community to support the pantry over the summer by having a one-day non-

perishable food drive on Monday, June 26th, 2023.  We appreciate any donations. 

 

 

 

Last Day of School 

A reminder that this Friday is a half-day of school.  Students will be dismissed at 11:25 am for 

the day (3 hours after the start of our school day).  Transportation will be provided for those who 

take the bus.  Please ensure that arrangements are made for your child’s last day of school.   

At approximately 10:50 am we will also be celebrating our Grade 8’s with a Grade 8 clap-out.  

Parents are welcome to attend and wait at the main entrance of the school. 

Play Day 

To celebrate a wonderful year together, our Play Day Committee has arranged a Play Day for 

all of our students on Friday, June 30th, 2023.  Students are reminded to dress appropriately for 

the weather (sunscreen, hats, light-coloured clothing) as well as to bring a snack and reusable 

water bottle.   



Freezies will also be provided for our students to enjoy.  We are looking forward to a fun-filled 

day together! 

Freezies 

To help combat the heat, freezies have been purchased and will be distributed this week to 

students.  Also, as a treat for our last day of school, freezies will be provided.  Please see the 

ingredient information below.  They are peanut, nut and gluten free. 

                                         

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Mon. June 26th • No Hot Lunches This Week 
 

Tues. June 27th • Gr. 7 Niagara Trip 

• CSC & Volunteer Lunch  
(10:30 am in the Library) 
 

Wed. June 28th • Earth Rangers Presentation (12:30 pm) 
 

Fri. June 30th • Holy Spirit Play Day (9:00 am) 

• Gr. 8 Clap Out (10:50 am) 

• School Ends at 11:25 am 
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